
State Mapping Advisory Committee – Membership Composition 

 

Stakeholders represented on the State Mapping Advisory Committee include non-governmental 

organizations, academic institutions, aggregate and mining industries, county governments, 

water planners, representatives from the U.S. Geological Survey, representatives from 

Washington State agencies, other state geological surveys, representatives from the Washington 

Geological Survey, and representatives from the U.S. Bureau of Reclamation.  

Participant Composition Breakdown:  

- Non-governmental organization: Geology in the Public Interest 

- Academic Institutions: University of Puget Sound, Washington State University, Western 

Washington University, Central Washington University  

- Aggregate and Mining Industries: Weyerhaeuser Energy and Natural Resources, Miles 

Sand and Gravel Resources, Inc., Surface Mine Reclamation Program (WADNR)  

- Counties and Planners: Thurston County Water Resources, King County Flood Plain 

Services, Kittitas County 

- U.S. Geological Survey: Earthquake Hazards Group, Pacific Northwest Mapping Group, 

Washington Water Science Center  

- Washington State Agencies: Washington Department of Transportation (WSDOT), 

Washington Department of Natural Resources (WADNR), Washington Department of 

Commerce  

- Adjacent State Geological Survey: Oregon Department of Geology and Mineral 

Industries  

- U.S. Bureau of Reclamation: Seismic Safety Analysis Group  

- Washington Geological Survey: Director and State Geologist, Assistant Director of 

Science and Research, Geologic Mapping Program Manager, Landslides Hazards 

Program Manager, Chief Hazards Geologist, Mapping Geologists, Research 

Geophysicists, Lidar Program Manager, and other staff.  

Participation in the State Mapping Advisory Committee is open to all stakeholders with an 

interest or expertise in issues concerning the committee. Membership does not require 

appointment by the Commissioner of Public Lands. This body is a stakeholder group that works 

in concert with the Washington Geological Survey.  


